## **Meeting Minutes**

## General meeting Febuary 9, 2008

The meeting was called to order at 9:30am

The following officers were present

Tony Gallo –President

Andy Brennan – Vice President

Bill Lander - Treasurer

Don Rogers –Secretary

The following members were present

Gene Kenner, Bob Van Der Walt, Wade Akle, Paul Genshaw, Paul Gaugush, Guy Gottschalk, Russ Banner

Bill Lander gave the treasures report as follows

Balances as of 1/31/08

Checking \$2798.29 Savings \$8281.80 CD (as of 1/19/08) \$5802.55 CD (as of 1/30/08) \$5046.77 Total Savings \$19,131.12

Tony Gillo brought up an issue with Lithium batteries being stored fully charged.

Gene Kenner presented the work schedule for getting the trailer back in condition. There was some talk about siding the trailer vs repairing and painting it. This is work in process.

Two yearly events are going to require people to organize the events. They are the summer Fun Fly and Airport Day. A suggestion was also made to have more than one Fun Fly per year, example a spring and a fall event. These items were discussed again.

If are willing to assist in having two Fun Fly's this year, please contact Don Rogers

Last, it seems the Hub Bub on the retirement of Gary Ketchum is now over and things are back to normal.

The meeting was adjourned at 10:30

Submitted by Don Rogers, Secretary